1/31/2017 Re: SACRE Bid - Gill Sykes

Re: SACRE Bid

Graham Young |

Thu 26/01/2017 15:26

Hi Gill,

| have looked into this and, this is all we need from you. | will just need to run it past Dan Kennedy as he is the budget holder, but if he is
happy | can then make arrangements for payment through the cash advance.

Just to let you know the budget we have is only £4,900, so that is what we can fund

Regards

Graham Young

Lead Finance Business Partner (Schools/DSG)
Children & Young People's Services

London Borough of Hillingdon

Phone:
Email:
On 26 January 2017 at 15:07, Gill Sykes _ wrote:

Dear Graham.

With reference to our telephone conversation this afternoon, please find attached a copy of the SACRE bid
for your information.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Regards,

Gill Sykes
Finance Officer

Yeading Junior School

Hillingdon Council routinely monitors the content of emails sent and received via its network for the purposes of ensuring
compliance with its policies and procedures. The contents of this message are for the attention and use of the intended
addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient or addressee, or the person responsible for sending the message you
may not copy, forward, disclose or otherwise use it or any part of it in any way. To do so may be unlawful. If you receive
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